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November 13, 2018

Erica Hartling,
Development Services Assistant
Columbia Shuswap Regional District

ehartling@csrd.bc.ca

RE: Support for Development Permit 725-156

Thank you for the opportunity to send a written submission regarding Development Permit 725-156

in advance of the CSRD Board meeting on November 15t We would like to give our full support to

this application. ||| G - < becn using the property at 3974

Sunnybrae-Canoe Point for the past 27 years. _ Rob and Colleen Vandekerkhove
purchased the property in 1991 and ||| GG - < c! been a part of
the property. We have spent a lot of time at Sunnybrae and predominantly, out on the water. We
have enjoyed having waterfront property as a place for family and friends to get together and most
of time we have had one if not two boats as part of the lakefront recreation. We have grown up
using the waterfront, the buoys, the boats and the dock in a safe manner and are teaching our now

teenage children, to do the same. Now that we are entering our 3rd generation to use the property,
we look forward to having the buoys placed officially and within the CSRD Zoning plan.

We appreciate your consideration of this submission.

Sincerely,






